
CTC Two Mills - Sunday Jan 3rd 2010,  Delamere 
 
 
 
Sorry, but once again, the weather beat us. -1 Deg C or 28 Deg F. in old money? 

 

Local roads were very slippery - not worth the risk! 

 

But our leader for the day, Barbara, did get to a very quiet Eureka Café, to advise those that did 

turn up to ride, that, whilst she was not prepared to ride, she did provide a suitable printed route to 

follow. So, Chris, Brian, the two Alans, and Ian from Chester, did set off for I know not where. 

Hopefully they had an enjoyable day. 

 

 

We settled for a walk along the Wirral 

Way to observe a very high tide at 

Heswall Shore.  

 

The afternoon was given over to 

reading and planning some of our 2010 

activities, such as:  

 



 

 
 

The Himalayas Film show, 
 Feb 5th Heswall Hall 

 

 

 

B&B accommodation for the May Away Tour, booking 

the Semaine Federale & more B&B in France, our 

Golden Wedding Celebrations and last but not least, 

my 75th birthday party. 

 
 

A very enjoyable afternoon’s work. 

 

Perhaps we will get out on the bikes on 

Wednesday, although the weather forecast 

does not seem very inviting. Hey, ho! 

 

Bob Witton 


